June 4th, 1981

Mary Williams

Fine Arts Gallery

University of British Columbia
Vancouver, 8.C. V6T 1W5

Dear Mary,

Diane acsled that I take care of this
informatcion for you.

I spoke with Laila Pettersen of the
Potters Guild for the deleliciwoe® that
I did not have. Some are still not
completa.

If Marjoric Johnson has more informé-
tion she will zontact you.

Sincere] v,

Gail Rogers
Executive Director

Enc.



